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Tuesday 4th February 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 – Turquoise Class - Billingsgate Fish Market Visit  
 
As part of our Food Technology curriculum in Year 5, we have organised a visit to Billingsgate Fish and Seafood 
Market in London. This visit is for Turquoise Class only.   
 
This visit will be on Monday 24th February 2025. 
 
During our visit we will be taking part in vocational workshops called ‘Seafood By Design’. During these 
workshops specialist chefs will take children through sustainable fishing and the health benefits of eating 
seafood before showing the children a wide variety of species. The chefs will deliver expert demonstrations of 
fish preparation and filleting, providing practical fish activities for children to get involved in and so much 
more. 
 
On the day of this school visit, children should arrive at school at the usual time of 08:40am in school uniform. 
It is advisable that parents check the weather forecast that day and ensure that children are appropriately 
dressed.  
We will be taking the train from Chadwell Heath station to Canary Wharf train station and then walking to the 
Market, which will be during normal school hours. 
We will be leaving promptly after registration at 09:00am and returning for the end of the normal school day at 
3:20pm. 
 
There is no cost to this visit.   
 
We will be eating at the venue so children should bring a healthy packed lunch in a disposable bag (no glass 
bottles / plastic containers) and a water bottle. A packed lunch can be provided by the school if you tick the box 
below. 
If you have any questions about the visit, please feel free to speak to your child's class teacher.  
Please complete the permission form by Friday 14th February.  
 
We are asking if parents would like to volunteer to help out on our school trip as we may need some more 
adults. If you are interested in volunteering, please fill the slip below. Please understand if a high volume of 
parents are interested, we will not be able to accommodate all parents. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
Mr J Robb  
Year 5 Turquoise Class Teacher 

Year 5 – Turquoise Class - Billingsgate Fish Market Visit  
 

Name of child: _____________________________ Class: ___________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the visit to Billingsgate Fish and Seafood Market in London, on 
Monday 24th February 2025. I understand that we will be taking the train to and from London. 
 
I would like my child to be provided a packed lunch on the day.  
 
I am interested in volunteering to support the Year 5 Turquoise Class visit on Monday 24th February 2025.  
Parent Name/Contact Number/Date of Birth: _____________________________________________ 
Signature of Parent/Carer: ____________________ 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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